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Each year, Sound Transit prepares a Service Implementation 
Plan (SIP) that guides delivery of ST Express bus, Sounder 
commuter rail and Link light rail services. The draft 2017 SIP 
includes proposed service expansion and increased reliability. 

Two new peak-hour Sounder round trips are proposed on 
the busy south line. Additional investment in ST Express is 
proposed to improve schedule reliability and service quality.

ST Express  
Congestion along major highway corridors in the region continues 
to increase, leading to reduced travel time reliability. This increased 
congestion negatively impacts ST Express on-time performance. The 
2017 budget includes 15,000 additional annual platform hours for  

In September 2017, two new Sounder south line round trips will 
provide additional capacity and flexibility for customers between 
Lakewood and Seattle. The final schedule for the new round trips 
will be developed in early 2017 in coordination with BNSF Railway 
Company and Amtrak. Public release of the final schedule will occur 

Sounder south line
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Title VI Comments We are committed to fair and equal treatment for everyone who rides our buses and trains. Under Title VI 
of the United States Federal Civil Rights Act of 1964, our riders will not face discrimination due to race, color or national origin as 
a result of any Sound Transit program or activity. If you believe you have been discriminated against, you can file a discrimination 
complaint with Sound Transit, the Federal Transit Administration, or the U.S. Department of Transportation. You must file the 
complaint with Sound Transit in writing within 180 days of the claimed discriminatory act. Sound Transit Title VI complaint forms 
are available by calling 206-398-5000. Or, if you would like to download the complaint form, go to soundtransit.org, click on 
Contact Us and scroll down to Non-discrimination Policy. The link to the complaint form is included in the Non-discrimination Policy.

To request accessible formats of this material or accommodations for these open houses call 1-800-201-4900 or email 
accessibility@soundtransit.org.

Need to know which bus to take? Try the Regional Trip Planner at soundtransit.org. 

Let us know what you think by Nov. 30  
View the document and comment at soundtransit.org/sip  
Email: fastride@soundtransit.org  
Comment at 1-866-940-4387.

ahead of the September 2017 service change. The two new trips 
will bring the total number of weekday trains to 13 round trips on 
the south line. New trips will be added on ST Express Route 567, 
580, and 596 to provide connections to the new trains.

ST Express service to improve schedule reliability and service quality. 
Additional hours will be implemented across the ST Express system 
beginning in September 2017.

Have an opinion 
Thursday, Dec. 1, 2016 
Noon - 1 p.m.  
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